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Congratulations to our stars of the week. 

Class 1:         George for extraordinary eagerness to get his homework and learning done!  
           You’ve been so hardworking and keen.                                                                                             
           Grace for determined work in phonics and excellent reading!           

Class 2:         Tilly for creating a brilliant remembrance day poem.                                                             
           Poppy for consistently improving and trying her best at swimming. 

 

Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:- 

Jack in recognition of his amazing attitude to work this week and his confidence around school 

Josh in recognition of working hard to improve his presentation of his handwriting. 

 

Happy Birthday wishes to Charlie who was 10 on Thursday 11th November. 

 

Friends Meeting—Monday 15th November 3pm in school 

We are busy sorting out a venue for the Christmas Fair - The provisional date is 10th December 2021. We will 
have a non-uniform day on the 3rd December, for donations towards the children's tombola and raffle prizes.  

The PTFA will meet this Monday 15th November 2021, at 3:00pm if you would like to come along and support the 
organisation of the Fair.  

Children from Class 2 will be will running stalls. If you would like to run a Christmas stall or know of anyone/small  
businesses that would like, please get in touch with Elaine Seed (Chair of Friends of Claughton School). 

Remembrance Day Service 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our Remembrance service on Thursday, a special mention to Ella 
who played the last post so beautifully. 

Children in Need 

School will have a non-uniform day on Friday 19th November to support Children in Need, please can 

they wear something spotty or yellow. Please do not go out especially and buy anything a donation of 
a minimum of £1 will suffice to go towards this good cause. 

 

Flu Vaccination 

We now have a date of Friday 3rd Dec for the children’s flu vaccination in school, if you would like your child to 
receive this please make sure you complete the online consent form which was emailed to you on the               

15th September. School cannot take authorisation from you it has to be done on line. 

Admissions -September 2022  

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for September 2022 is the 15th January 2022 

Diary  

Fri 26th Nov   School Closed  (Additional holiday for Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, flexible date 
                 for all schools) 

Fri 3rd Dec  All day  Non-Uniform Day in exchange for Tombola Prizes 

  11.00  Children’s Flu Vaccination in school. 

Mon 13th Dec       All Day  Forest Schools Day (Children to wear non-uniform/old clothes with water

    proofs & wellies) 

Thurs 9th Dec 6.00  Nativity in church 

Fri 10th Dec 9.00-1.30 Pantomime Sleeping Beauty at the Lowther Pavilion 


